
																																				 	
	
Dear	Summit	Families,	 
	
We	would	like	to	inform	you	that	ALL	children	and	staff	will	be	required	
to	wear	masks	and	that	mask-wearing	protocols	will	be	enforced	(full	
coverage	of	nose	and	mouth).	Hand	washing	upon	arrival	to	Summit	is	
mandatory	as	well.	
	
Extra	precautions	have	been	taken	with	our	cleaning	and	sanitizing	
protocols	by	incorporating	industrial	strength	cleaning	products	to	
potentially	neutralize	virus’s	on	hard	surfaces	(door	knobs,	switches,	
counters,	taps	etc.).	
	
Smaller	groups	of	children	per	individual	“center”	at	the	facility	have	
also	been	mandated	as	part	of	our	social	distancing	protocol.	
	
Due	to	limited	capacity	and	excessive	demand	for	care,	we	will	only	be	
accepting	full	time	enrollments	(5	days	per	week)	at	Summit	although	
you	don’t	need	to	use	all	5	days;	billing	however	remains	the	same.	
	
Here’s	to	a	great	&	safe	school	year!	 
	
	
Thanks,		
	
	
Tracey	Fraser	&	the	entire	Summit	Child	Care	team.		
Celebrating	11	years	of	exemplary	care! 


